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Good morning, 

I just wanted to drop you an email as we enter lockdown number 2.  If you need any help or 

support during this time, please do contact us and we will try to help in any way we can.   

It has been a very difficult time for some of our families at Mottram and we want to let you 

know that we are keeping you all in our thoughts and prayers. 

As Christmas approaches our thoughts turn to how we can best celebrate this year at 

Mottram.  We have decided that each class will produce a small video that will be emailed to 

each parent/carer.  If you do not want your child to take part in the recording please can you 

let your class teacher know via their class email. Once the videos have been sent to parents 

and carers they could be sent to grandparents and other family members, so we will not have 

control over them once they have gone.  It will be a great memory for you to keep of how 

Christmas was celebrated at Mottram during 2020! If you do not want your child to take part 

in the recording that is fine, but you MUST inform us. All children will be involved in all the 

practises and rehearsals, but they will NOT be recorded.  Please let us know if you do NOT 

want your child to be recorded.  

You may have noticed on the small playground that we have some scaffolding up. This is 

because we are having some repairs to the roof.  It will be up for some time but rest assured 

that the area is safe and secure. 

I wanted to take this opportunity to say thank you to you for all the lovely feedback regarding 

parent/carer consultation.  

On Monday 9th November please could we ask that you do not park up outside school as 

church will be holding a double funeral and they have asked that the area is kept clear.   

Please do keep in touch via the planner, email or a telephone call if we can help in 

anyway.  Thank you for all your continued support and keeping Mottram a safe place. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Scattergood 
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